
Subject: Hollywood Media District Reporting City Light Out SW Corner Highland/Lexington
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 01/03/2017 04:41 PM
To: Jeff Ziliotto <jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org>, Chris Mosman <chris.mosman@lacity.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>

Dear Jeff and Chris:

My security guard reported this city light out at the southwest corner of Highland and Lexington last night (January 2, 2017)  - he has 
reported it to 311.  The Service Request is 1-412723350.  Thank you

Lisa Schechter 
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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